Raymond - South Bend Regional Wastewater Coordinating

Committee
300 First Street « Raymond ¢ WA 98577
rwec@willapaharbor.com

March 27" 2009
Minutes from the RWCC Meeting March 26™,2009 South Bend City Hall 6pm

In attendance were, Kirk Church, Dean Parsons, Karl Heinicke, Cathi Read, Eric deMontigny,
Tom Zerkel, Jay Swift, Bob Jungar, Jason Dunsmoor, John Dunsmoor, Daniel Lee, Janet Cherry

Agenda :

1. G&O Updates
2. Cathi Read Updates
3. Eric’s Moments

G&O Updates:
Jay spoke briefly about stimulus funding April 17" is deadline and we should know by May 1 if
we can or will get any help..
Some of the fast track projects are
1. PS11&1inRaymond 1 project
Removal of Sludge biosolids
River crossing
South Bend PS #3
Conveyance for from PS 1 to PS 2 to PS3

e W

Tech Memo #15:

This Tech memo Covers Raymond PS #1 which serves the riverdale area north of the willapa river.
This PS collects all wastewater including flows upstream from PS#2. This flow does not use the river
crossing..

John D spoke of the SCADA system and Gave G&O some ideas. More to come in May on this and
John D has been asked to help with this.

Also was talked about warranties of pump stations and especially PS#3

Tech Memo #15 is on file with the secretary of the RWCC

Tech Memo #16:
Discusses Raymond PS#11 No discussion at this time as Cosmopolitian will present this Memo at the
next Meeting

The Crossing: Tom Zerkel

Spoke about the dynamics of maybe changing pipe to a 20 inch rather than an 18

We will get more info as it becomes available as 20 inch as a thicker inside diameter and this
may be needed for the crossing



Tech Memo #17;

Discusses South Bend Conveyance for the Regonial WWTP

Janet Cherry Rolled out the Big Map and we discussed routes proposed routes bad spots good
spots

The secretary of the RWCC has a copy of Tech Memo#17 on file

Meetings
Next Meeting April 9" 6pm at Raymond city Hall
Next Meeting May 14" at Raymond City Hall 6pm

Cathi Read Updates;

Cathi gave Mayors Heinicke and Jungar applications for the Public works trust fund Cathi also talked
briefly about her meeting with the WillapaHarbor Chamber.

The Meeting was adjourned at 810 pm to meet again April 9™ at Raymond City Hall @ 6pm



